Dianne and Stephen Loader
6 Park Range Way
WOONGARRAH 2259 NSW
ph: 4392 8600

23" june 2013

Director

Mining Projects Development Assessments Systems and Approvals
Dept. of Planning and Infrastructure

Sydney

Dear Sir /Madam,

We are writing to your department to register our dismay and concern over the proposed Wallarah
2 Coal Project in the Dooralong and Yarramalong valleys.

We have recently moved from Sydney to this wonderful part of the Central Coast and cannot
comprehend how this project can possibly be under consideration by your government when prior
to being elected your promise was NOT to go ahead with it.

Apart from the environmental damage and the diseases associated with this type of mining (which
are now coming to light) the monumental risk to the underground water supply should be sounding
alarm bells!

The people of the Central Coast care about their community and no amount of money paid to
sporting associations and clubs etc will buy their support for this “project”.

We have not spoken to one resident that supports the Wallarah 2 Coal Project and we definitely do
not.

Yours faithfully

Dianne & Stephen Loader



